IPU New Zealand Tertiary Institute is pleased to announce that we will be holding our annual
Omatsuri on Friday the 27th of May 2016. This year’s Omatsuri will be themed around Osaka,
commonly called the kitchen of Japan.

You will have the opportunity to try traditional Japanese taiko drums, eat Japanese
foods, play festival games and watch vibrant cultural performances. Participants are encour-
aged to dress up in Japanese clothing for the event and Japanese language will be used
throughout the night to provide you with a full immersion experience.

Omatsuri is open to Year 10-13 Students and places are limited!
Talk to your Japanese teacher to register for this fantastic event.

mi For more information please contact: mi

Joe Rush
Community Liaison
06-354-0922

I P ' ' START YOUR INTERNATIONAL CAREER HERE AT IPUNEW ZEALAND IN OUR
DEGREE PROGRAMME.

4 NEW ZEALAND
WE CANHELP YOU FIND A JOB IN JAPAN!



